
 
 
February 26, 2024 
 
 
 
Jon Burmeister, Managing Director  
PFM Financial Advisors, LLC 
50 South 6th St. 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 
 
 
 
Re: Engagement Letter dated September 1, 2020 for Annual Continuing Disclosure Reporting Services 

Village of Kronenwetter, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mr. Burmeister,  
 
With this letter, we are providing a 30-day notice of the Village intent to terminate the PFM Engagement Letter dated 
September 1, 2020. At this time, the Village has decided to retain Ehlers & Associates as their municipal advisors for bond 
issuance firm.  With that, PFM will be paid for all services performed, to include cost/expenses incurred up to the 
termination date effective March 26, 2024, if any.  
 
With that, the Village appreciates the working relationship they have had with PFM Financial Advisors, LLC and appreciate 
any interest PFM would have in working with the Village in the future. We ask that you acknowledge receipt of the 
termination notice by signing and returning this letter in care of Leonard Ludi, Village Administrator at 1582 Kronenwetter 
Drive, Kronenwetter WI 54455 or via email at lludi@kronenwttter.org .  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Leonard Ludi 
Village Administrator 
 
 
 
Received By PFM Financial Advisors, LLC :              Date: ______________________________ 
 
 
Name: ___________________________________________ Title: _______________________________ 
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